
Quin Clooney Maghera Parish Notes 
                 28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 14th October 2018 

Daily Mass: (Quin): Mon– weds 9.30am. No 

mass Thursday Adoration as normal. Friday see Harvest Mass Notice. 

Pray for Mae O’Connor Nee Reynolds, Sixmilebridge late of Ballyhannon, sister of Kay Lynch, Cragataska,Pj 

Snugboro & Jimmy Ballyhanon. Funeral Mass on Sunday 13th October at 11am Sixmilebridge. 

Offertory Donations: Three Churches €1270.Tellers Quin for 21st October Moira Scanlan & Josephine Hassett  

Pray & Play: Sunday 21st October. Team 1: Una Clune, Mary O’Reagan, Aoife Skehan  

Tax on contributions of 250euro or more in the year can be reclaimed by the parish under the charities act. The five 
year endurance certificate for some parishioners has now expired. CHY3 endurance certificates will be sent to eligible 
parishioners during the week and can be returned signed to Fr Tom O GORMAN before 20th October. Signed consent 
is much appreciated .Last year the parish benefitted to the tune of 14,939 euro. Unclaimed contributions stay with reve-
nue.   

Roster Coordinator: A person or persons is needed to compile the roster for Eucharistic Ministers and Readers 
for Clooney and Quin. If you feel you could help in this request please contact Fr. Tom @ 087-2285355.  

Next Sunday is World Mission Sunday: Next Sunday, 21st October, Pope Francis is asking you and every Cath-
olic worldwide to come together in celebration of World Mission Sunday. On this very special day every Church, in every 
parish across our globe will give what they can, no matter how little, towards the World Mission Sunday Collection.  Your 
contribution will be used to help spread faith, hope and love by supporting overseas missionaries, many of whom work in 
some of the world's most impoverished and remote communities. If you can't contribute on the 21st, you can donate 
€4.00 now by texting the word 'Mission' to 50300. Mission Sunday envelope is the purple coloured envelope in your box 

Harvest Mass: On Friday 19 October in Maghera Church at 7.30PM will we hold a Harvest Mass. We will pray and 
ask God's blessing on the farming community in our parish and for all that we have gathered throughout the year. Holy 
Water will be blessed and you will be invited to bring the Holy Water home and bless the land and animals for the com-
ing year. We give thanks to God for his goodness for all that we have received through His abundant blessings.  
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Eucharistic Adoration Quin Church,  

next Thursday and every Thursday, 

Vigil observed 9.30am to 5.30pm.  

Why not drop in for a few minutes? 
  

Fr. Tom O’Gorman - Co Parish Priest Abbey Cluster  
087-2285355 Parish Secretary,  065 6825612   

www.quinclooneymagheraparish.ie              
parishqcm@gmail.com        Broadcasting on FM 107.9 mhz 

Masses                                               Anniversaries 
Sat.13th Oct.

( Clooney) 

7.00pm  Confirmation Enrolment 

Sun. 14th Oct. 

(Quin)  

11am John Browne, Ballyhickey 

Martin Ryan & his  parents Pat-

rick & Mary, Feighquin 

(Confirmation Enrolment) 

Sun. 14th Oct.  

(Maghera) 

9.30am No Intention 

Sat 20th October 

(Clooney) 

7.00pm No Intention 

Sun.21st Oct.

(Maghera) 

9.30am Brid Corbett, Maghera 1st 
Anniv 

Sun. 21stOct. 

(Quin) 

11am Tom Quinlivan, Carhugar 
Jack, Jalath, Mary Colleran 
& Baby Hugh Colleran 



Invitation to a Conversation Evening – Killaloe Diocese: An evening to explore where we are at this juncture as 
Church.  How are we at this present time, post-referendum, post-diocesan changes, post-papal visit, post-World Meet-
ing of Families.  Where are we regarding faith, belief, prayer, spirituality? After an opening prayer  and a brief introduc-

tion there will be an opportunity for discussion, opinion, sharing and conversation.  All are welcome to attend. Monday, 
October 22

nd
 – Killaloe Hotel, – 8.00 pm – for East Clare/Limerick/some Tipperary: Wednesday, November 7

th
 – Mid 

Clare Area (Carrigoran House Day Centre) – 7.30 pm – for all Mid Clare Parishes. 

Quin Taekwondo Split the Pot: Total pot €128. Congratulation to this week’s winner Patrick Baylon who win 
€64.Best of luck for next week. Spilt the pot buckets and envelopes are located in our local shops & pubs. 

Date for the diary 27th October, Fun Bingo being held in Quin Hall 7pm, a fun evening promised with fanatics 
prizes. Looking forward to seeing you there. 

Concert-Love & War-Songs from World War 1 :Tenor Dean Power and Richard McGrath on piano in Concert on 
THURSDAY 1st November at St. Columba's Church, Bindon Street, Ennis at 7.30pm. Tickets €15 from O'Connor's, 
Market ,Ennis, Wards Clarecastle or phone 0874159217. 

The canonisation of Blessed Oscar Romero takes place this weekend. As you all know , Archbishop Romero 
was one of the greatest champions of social justice and very closely associated with the work of Trócaire.  

The Mater Dei Centre for Catholic Education (MDCCE), DCU Institute of Education, is pleased to host an evening 
with Professor John Sullivan (Liverpool Hope University and Newman University, Birmingham) on Monday 22nd 
October at 7pm in Room E214, DCU St. Patrick's Campus. His topic is:  What Catholic voice for a changing society? 
We would be very pleased if you can join us that evening for what promises to be a very stimulating discussion. John’s 
many publications reflect on contemporary issues around education, theology, faith and culture. Please find a poster 
with further details attached and book your place on Eventbrite using the link: Register here We look forward to wel-
coming you to DCU St. Patrick’s Campus on the 22nd.  

Quin ARA will be going by bus to Limerick Dog Races on Sat. 20th Oct. Bus leaves from Quin Church at 6 15 
pm. 4 Course Dinner incl. Admission and Race Card €30 plus €10 for Bus. Please contact  Bridie O’Brien on 086-
1006559. 

"If there is anyone that would e interested in donating a sacred vessel, such as a chalice or ciborium, in memory of a 
loved one or special event, the Quin/Clooney branch of the Apostolic Work can facilitate this.  It will then be sent out to 
the missions where your loved one will be prayed for everyday.  If you are interested in donating something, please 

contact Moira 087 645 7744 or Cathy 087 137 4184 for more information." 

                                                         Diocesan Notes  

Anam Cara Tipperary, the organisation that supports bereaved parents, is holding a Parent Evening on Monday 15th 
of October at 7:20pm in the Horse & Jockey Hotel, Thurles, Co. Tipperary. This event is free and open to all be-
reaved parents regardless of the age your child died, the circumstances of their death, or whether their death was re-
cent or not. We’d be very grateful if you could help us to raise awareness of this free event for bereaved parents in your 
community. For more information see anamcara.ie or call our Information Line on 085 2888 888. 

After many International Sell Out Screenings and Awards, The Burren film, Silver Branch will be screened in 
glór Sat Oct 20th 8pm and Belltable Monday 22

nd
 8pm. A incredible film, with sublime imagery and poetic narration – 

which attaches an almost spiritual sense of importance to it. You can watch the Trailer: https://vimeo.com/260201919 

Services for Deaf and Hard of Hearing People Our next clinic will be Wednesday 17
th

 October 2018, from 10:00am 
to 1:00pm. in the Parish Centre in the Cathedral Grounds, on Station Road, Ennis.This is a free service where you can 
acquire information regarding hearing loss, guidelines for good communication, information on equipment for your 
home to help you hear the doorbell, phone, smoke alarm and television.  We also provide information on Irish Sign 
Language, Tinnitus and Lip-reading.  Come in and have a chat, no need for an appointment. HSE hearing aid tubing 
can be changed and batteries for all hearing aids can be purchased for €2 for a packet of 6. We do not service, fit or 
issue hearing aids at our clinic. Family members and local agencies are welcome to seek advice. If you require 
more information please contact the resource office: DeafHear.ie Mid-West, Pery Street, Limerick.  Tel: 061 467 494 
Fax: 061 467 497 Text: 087 6839754 Email: limerick@deafhear.ie  Web: www.deafhear.ie 

Mary Immaculate College Open Days – 18 & 19 October 2018: Mary Immaculate College Open Days will take place 

on 18 & 19 October at the MIC Campus, Limerick. The MIC Open Days showcase the wide range of programmes that 
the College has to offer. Prospective students will have the opportunity to meet with faculty and staff, mingle with cur-
rent MIC students and take a tour of the campus. For more visit www.micopenday.ie 
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